
Thinking About 

Theo 
This amazing little boy is 5 year old  

Theo; when he was born he was very  

poorly and had extensive heart surgery.  

For the past 2 years he has been waiting  

for follow up  surgery to help his circulation.  
 

Theo is a happy, busy little boy who we  

all love. We are full of admiration for  

him and how he has coped with  

everything he has faced so far in his  

young life.  

Next Tuesday Theo will be having the  

heart surgery he has been waiting for.   

Theo’s family have had a close connection with our school for over 15 
years as his older siblings have all attended Christ Church. They have 
shown such strength for Theo and we know they must be feeling all 
sorts of emotions at the moment. 

Please take a moment to think about Theo and his amazing family;      
remember them in your thoughts and prayers. We all pray his surgery is 
successful and he makes a speedy recovery and we ask God to give Theo 
and his family the strength and courage they will need over the coming 
weeks. 

Good luck Theo,  

With Love From everyone 

at Christ Church x 


